
 

                                                            

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Tuesday, 18th March 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 1  Zoolab Visit – Friday 25th April 

To support our Science learning on the topic of ‘animals’, we have invited ‘ZooLab’ to visit our Year 1 
classes to deliver an ‘Animal Explorers’ workshop.  
 

Curriculum impact   Meet a variety of exotic animals 

 Learn what the animals need to survive 

 Explore where the animals live 

 Recognise that living things can be grouped in a variety of ways. 

Event  Visitor in school  ZooLab 

When  Friday 25th April, during the school day. 

Cost  £8.00 per child 

Further   

information 

‘ZooLab’ is an established company that provides an animal handling 
experience within the classroom.   

For further information, please visit their website: 
https://www.zoolabuk.com 

Action required  Please make payment, via the School Gateway, by Friday 18th 
April, thank you. 

If unable to do so online, please contact our School Office.  

If you have any queries regarding this event, please do contact the school.  

We hope your child enjoys their time with our visitor.  

Yours sincerely  

Year 1 Team 
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